
Clitherall Township 

Canvass Board Meeting 

March 12, 2024 

 

The Clitherall Township Board of Supervisors met as a Canvass Board on March 12, 2024 at 

Battle Lake City Hall, to review and certify the results of the 2024 Township Election.   

The meeting was called to order at 9:10 pm.  The following board members were present: 

Supervisors Craig Bengtson and Kevin Anderson.  Missing was Tom Frank. 

Cox gave the Oath to the Supervisors and then presented an Abstract and Summary Statement 

from the appointed election judges.  After examination and review of the reports, the 

Supervisors certified the election results by signing the Summary Statement. 

With the record complete, the Canvass Board has declared Kevin Anderson as township 

supervisor and Becky Cox as township clerk. 

At 9:15 pm, the Board of Canvass meeting was recessed to March 26th at 10:00 am for the West 

Otter Tail County Soil & Water Noxious Weed Meeting. 

 Respectfully submitted,  

 

Becky Cox 

Clitherall Township Clerk                                                          


